
Adam Rude <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

BZA Agenda 2/13/24-Dollar general
Adrian Rutledge <adrianmgrimme@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 13, 2024 at 12:02 PM
To: arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com

Hello,
My husband and I live in Twin Lakes estates. We’ve been made aware of another dollar general potentially being built in
our neighborhood. We wanted to reach out in hopes this will be reconsidered. We are in fear of the crime this would bring
to our neighborhood. There are apartments within in walking distance to our neighborhood off of Amos.  If this was to be
built, our neighborhood would become that path for people to access the store by car or by foot. We are also concerned
from a safety standpoint. More traffic and people increases the likelihood  of an accident when walking or riding a bike in
our quiet neighborhood. Another concern is how this store would negatively impact our property value. This is our first
home and we’ve worked hard to get it.  
Please don’t allow another dollar general in our town. We have enough.
A better goal would be to stock our current stores as they’re always lacking. 

Sincerely, 
Adrian & Jarod Grimme (lot #61)
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